File No. 12-365
(ITEM         ) From the Sheriff requesting the County Board to Direct the Office of Corporation Counsel to contract for outside legal counsel for the Office of the Sheriff, by recommending REJECTION of the following:
A RESOLUTION


WHEREAS, on January 30, 2012, a letter was submitted to the Chairman of the County Board from the Office of Sheriff regarding its current legal representation; and

WHEREAS, it is the opinion of the Sheriff that the development of case 2012CV000350, Milwaukee County v. David Clarke, Jr. has resulted in the legal relationship between the Office of the Sheriff and Corporation Counsel as irretrievable broken; and


WHEREAS, the issue with the relationship between the Office of the Sheriff and Corporation Counsel is due to the representation by Attorney Kimberly Walker against the Office of the Sheriff; and

WHEREAS, it is the opinion of the Office of the Sheriff that according to the guidelines of Wisconsin Statutes Chapter SCR 20, Rule of Professional Conduct for Attorneys that once Attorney Walker appeared against the Sheriff that Attorney Walker can no longer represent the Sheriff in future legal matters; now, therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Office of Corporation Counsel is hereby directed to contract for outside legal counsel for all future legal matters for the Office of the Sheriff; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, the Office of Corporation Counsel will ensure that the selection of contracted attorneys shall confirm to the long standing legal principle that a client has the general right in Wisconsin to select an attorney of their choosing.
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